



St Giles School News June 2018



'Be the best you can be'

Specialist School for Physical and Sensory

www.st-gilesschool.co.uk



Summer Fun Day - Saturday 9th June (12-3pm)

Our Summer Fun Day will take place on Saturday 9th June. We are aiming to make this Fun Day a very special event.

We have lots of different attractions including craft stalls, games, tombola, food and drink as well as visits from the fire brigade and police.

We really need help from parents & carers. If you can help out on the day please contact the school office on 0208 680 2141.

Royal Wedding Celebration

On Friday 18th May we wore our party clothes and celebrated the Royal Wedding with our very own special day. In the morning we made cakes, table decorations, bunting and even a three tiered wedding cake made from some paint and boxes, it was amazing!

At 11am we all met in the hall where we re-enacted the royal wedding ceremony, complete with the Royal family, some musicians from Whitgift school and a special helper from Purple class named Ayaan to walk 'Meghan' down the aisle. After the ceremony we had a royal lunch and then all met up again in the hall for the wedding disco thanks to our very own DJ Martin! We danced the afternoon away after a very successful day in which we thoroughly enjoyed ourselves.









LOOKING AHEAD—Dates for the Diary

<u>June 2018</u>

Mon 4th Return to School July 2018

Sat 9th Fun Day

Weds 20th Sports, barbecue and chill -

Parents invited to attend

Mon 25th INSET—school closed

Tues 3rd Parents Evening

Fri 6th KS4 & 5 Prom
11th & 12th Secondary Show
Fri 20th Leavers Assembly

Last day of term (3.30 finish)

Following the success of the first ever Relaxed Prom last summer, there will be a new chance to enjoy stunning orchestral music at the Royal Albert Hall on Monday 27 August 2018 at 4.15pm. Conducted by Sian Edwards and presented by James Redwood with Bournemouth Symphony Orchestra, the Relaxed Prom is an interactive and fun experience of symphonic music in a welcoming environment.

All tickets are £6 for 18s and under, wheelchair users and ambulant disabled, and £12 for over -18s, plus booking fee.

The Prom will be on wider public sale on 12 May. Until this date booking will only be possible via the link and promotional code(s) below:

- Promo code: **33941** (Standard Pre-sale)
- Promo code: 33942 (Pre-sale with Audio Description)
- Promo code: 33943 (Pre-sale with British Sign Language interpretation)

You can book presale tickets at:

https://tickets.royalalberthall.com/syos/performance/61090?dm_i=3QOP,E83W,NB3XV,1I00B,1 If you have any questions about the Prom or how to book, please contact Naomi.Selwyn@bbc.co.uk

A Mids`ummer Night's Dream

On Tuesday the 8th May, the Secondary Department were 'host' to the 'Infinite Jest' theatre company, who performed a fantastic adapted version of 'A Midsummer Night's Dream' by William Shakespeare. We were also joined in the morning, by Green, Red and Yellow classes from Primary...so the Hall was buzzing with excitement! In the afternoon the Secondary Department groups took part in workshops, which was a new venture, but again very successful and enjoyable.

We have been visited by this 'troupe' of actors before and enjoyed 'The Tempest' and 'Macbeth', so we knew what to expect and we weren't disappointed. The story was brought to life with puppets, music, quick changes, modern language and audience participation...plus some good old 'Shakespearian' language as well! For anybody in our audience that wasn't that keen on Shakespeare before the performance started, we were all able to take away something positive. Nick Bottom even wanted to demolish our school at the start of the play...but changed his mind by the end! A great entertainment and enjoyed at all levels; 'Infinite Jest' would be welcome again at St Giles.







St Giles' Governing Body - Vacancy

We are looking for a new Parent Governor to join us to support our school.

We are looking for individuals who want to make a difference in the lives of our children and are willing to share their experience in an educational environment. If you would like to talk to the head teacher, Mrs Marshall, about the role, please contact the school office Tel: 0208 680 2141.

Governors do not need any formal qualifications but must be aged 18 years and over.

